
Librarian Albert Elguira Retires

 Albert Elguira, another favorite librarian, is retiring October 4, 2022.  Albert,
an expert chess player, has been encouraging San Carlos youngsters to learn
and improve their chess skills at our Chess Club which meets 2nd & 4th
Tuesdays from 5-7 pm.  He oversaw the Club’s championship competition in
Summer of 2022.

We wish him fun travels and fun times in his retirement, but hope he will be able to continue to play lots of
chess at the San Carlos Branch.

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2022/10/01/librarian-albert-elguira-retires/

